
 
School Organizational Team Application Information 

 

As we begin the 2023-2024 School Year our school will form our seventh 
AB394 School Organizational Team that includes two teachers, a support 
staff member, and three parents. The role of the parents on the School 
Organizational Team is to provide input on the school performance plan, 
school budget, and to use data to guide key decisions focused on student 
achievement. 
 
All decisions made with the SOT will be driven by consensus building, not 
voting, to ensure that all decisions and conversations are fueled by what is 
best for students. We are looking for open minded, global thinkers that 
welcome shared leadership and work well as a team. 
 
As a Vassiliadis SOT parent member, you must be able to dedicate your 
time for trainings and meetings. You must be able to attend meetings, 
which will be at a minimum, once a month, and outside of school hours. All 
training and meetings must be attended. You must be able to serve on the 
team through September 30, 2024. 
 
If you are interested in serving as a parent SOT member for the 2023-2024 
school year, please complete the application on the next page. Please note 
your responses in the application will be shared with the school community.  
Applications must be received by 9:00 a.m. on Friday, September 8, 2023. 
Any late or incomplete applications will not be accepted and your 
application will be void. 
 
Voting will take place online beginning Tuesday, September 12th at 5:00 
p.m. and end on Thursday, September 14th at 5:00 p.m. An online link to 
vote will be email to all parents. For questions, please contact Ashley 
Butler, PTO secretary, at VassiliadisPTO@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Vassiliadis Parent Teacher Organization 

 
 


